PERMANENT REPRESENTATION OF THE
REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR TO THE OPCW

Note No. 4-9-21/2024-PRECU

The Permanent Representation of the Republic of Ecuador presents its
compliments to the Honourable Technical Secretariat of the Organisation for the
Prohibition of Chemical Weapons (OPCW) - Secretariat for the Policy-Making
Organs - and wishes to inform of the decision to completely disassociate of the written
and oral statement of the NAM and China to the 29th Session of the Conference of the
State Parties of the OPCW.

The Permanent Representation of the Republic of Ecuador kindly requested
that the present Note be circulated among State Parties and would be considered as a
public and official document of this session and published on the Catalyst platform and
on the external OPCW website.

The Permanent Representation of the Republic of Ecuador to the OPCW
kindly avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Honourable Technical
Secretariat of the Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons (OPCW) -
Secretariat for the Policy Making—Organs— the assurances of its highest and most
distinguished consideration.
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To The Honourable :

Technical Secretariat of i};e Organisation for the Prohibition of Chemical
Weapons (OPCW) - Secretariat for the Policy Making-Organs

The Hague. - :

Koninginnegracht 84 I 2514 AJ The Hague - The Netherlands
Email: info@embassyecuador.eu Tel.: (+31) 70 346 9563 | www.embassyecuador.eu




